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17/12/2022  09:43:532022/4865/P OBJ Danielle Hbear Dear Sir/Madam

Thank you for consulting residents.

I think the applicant should be required to remove part of the wall to allow for two cars to be parked on the 

driveway.   Parking and congestion is already high and this will mean one less car in the road.   

I therefore object to the new wall and request that it be partially removed 

Thank you.

Mrs D Hbear
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